Excessing Canceled!

After discussions with the APWU,
management has agreed to cancel the
proposed excessing for all Clerks in the
Milwaukee Installation. The union had
argued that there were bid duty
assignments that could have been
created from current PSE hours and also
pointed out that many Clerks in
Milwaukee had recently retired so as to
lessen the impact on junior Clerks. Thus,
there was no reason to excess Clerks.




